
From: Johnson, Robert
To: IMPEP Resource
Subject: FW: NJ IMPEP report comments
Date: Friday, June 07, 2019 9:32:32 AM

As requested,…
 

From: Erickson, Randy 
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 4:11 PM
To: Goodman, Jenny <Jenny.Goodman@dep.nj.gov>
Cc: Orlando, Paul <Paul.Orlando@dep.nj.gov>; Johnson, Robert <Robert.Johnson@nrc.gov>; White,
Duncan <Duncan.White@nrc.gov>; Roldan-Otero, Lizette <Lizette.Roldan-Otero@nrc.gov>
Subject: Re: NJ IMPEP report comments
 

Thanks Jenny.  We’ll modify the report and keep it moving.
 
Randy

On: 06 May 2019 13:48,
"Goodman, Jenny" <Jenny.Goodman@dep.nj.gov> wrote:

Randy
Here are our comments on the IMPEP report:
•          Our Division name has changed.  It is now the Division of Climate, Clean Energy &
Radiation Protection.
•          3.2 b. Discussion of Status of the Material Inspection Program page 4: Our inspection
frequency for portable and fixed gauges is actually more stringent than NRC – every 3 years.
•          3.4 b. Discussion of Technical Quality of Licensing Actions page 8:  Regarding standby
trust agreements, the email from the NJ Attorney General should be reworded to say “In an
opinion from a Deputy Attorney General dated February 26, 2013, the Program…”
Thanks
Jenny
 
Jenny Goodman
Manager, Bureau of Environmental Radiation

Division of Climate, Clean Energy & Radiation Protection
NJ Department of Environmental Protection
Mail Code 25-01
PO Box 420
Trenton, NJ 08625-0420
Phone (609) 984-5498
Fax (609) 984-5595
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